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Office Closure: Labor Day
Just a friendly reminder that the office will be closed on Monday,

September 4, in honor of Labor Day. We will be back at normal business
hours on Tuesday. Have a safe holiday weekend!

Judah Brown Project CPR Course
We are excited to announce that The

Judah Brown Project will be returning!
This time, we will be hosting a CPR

Certification Course- FREE OF
CHARGE! Please use the QR Code to

RSVP!

2151 Kirkwood’s Back to School Bash Recap

Thank you to everyone who was able to
come to our Back-to-School Bash! We
had THE BEST time celebrating our

favorite 2151 Kirkwood’s  scholars!

https://forms.gle/XojoQSZP4dgHAmvd6

